                  BCHC Kern Sierra Unit
Minutes of the Board Meeting
February 3, 2020
Lynn Joiner’s     home
I. The meeting was called to order by President Tammy Bozarth at 6:44 PM.
II. The following Directors were present:  Lynn Joiner, Steve Cozzetto,  Tammy Bozarth, Renee Williams, Jeanne Walford, Peggy Whitaker, Pat Mumford and Robert Anderson.
III.  Peggy moved that we approve the minutes of the previous meeting, Renee seconded the motion.  The motion carried.
IV. The Treasurer’s Report was approved on a motion by Lynn and a second by Jeanne.  Robert stated that we have $4503.88 in the bank.
V. The Board accepted the proposed budget on a motion by Jeanne and a second by Pat.  Motion carried.
VI. Committee Reports


a.  Pat reported  that our membership is currently 66.

           b.  Steve Cozzetto stated that there is no new info on the E bike   situation.
VII. Old Business
a. The Spring Ride will hopefully be on the Loop Ranch on April 25th. 
We will plan to do the gun raffle drawing at the ride.  We will have a used tack auction.

     b.  The gun raffle tickets will be $20.  Pat made the motion and Peggy


seconded it.  Motion carried.
VIII. New Business

     a.  Robert  agreed to serve as our Director at the State Meeting.

    b.  Steve moved that we commit $250 to the Intern Program.  Pat 


         seconded the motion.  Motion carried..
Our next meeting will be on March 2, 2020 at Lynn’s home.
Robert moved and Jeanne seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:06 P.M.  Motion carried.
Respectfully Submitted,
Lynn Joiner
Secretary
